

RECEIVED

December 14, 1973

DEC 18 1973

JAMES WASHINGTON, D.C.

The Honorable James R. Jones Member of Congress Congress of the United States Washington, D. C.

Dear Congressman Jones:

I wish to acknowledge receipt of your November 14th correspondence, which was in answer to my previous letter supporting President Nixon. I most certainly feel that it would be a tragic mistake to impeach the President or harrass him to the point where he would resign.

Your letter enclosed a copy of your report dated October 26, 1973. This report was most comprehensive and I appreciate very much having the opportunity to read it.

I am glad to learn that you were strongly in favor of Gerald Ford being our Vice President, and it is good to know that he was confirmed and appointed. Thank you very much for your answer to my previous correspondence.

Sincerely yours.

D. A. Harmon

DAH:jb



D. A. HARMON	Chairman of	the Board
W. H. HENRY		President
H. D. FIELDS	Senior Vice	President
T. B. MONROE	Vice	President